

Culver Historical Highlights

Volume 32 No. 4

Published by the Culver City Historical Society

Fall 2011

CULVER CITY HISTORY IS A DOOZY!

OCTOBER GENERAL MEETING: ELECTIONS!

COLUMN ONE

CCHS ELECTION PROCEDURES

The Culver City Historical Society¹s bylaws require the appointment of a Nominating Committee in July prior to our elections. One must be a board member other than the president, one a committee chair, and the third is appointed from the general membership.

The Parliamentarian calls the Nominating Committee to order, and stays through the committee's election of a chair. The committee is charged with nominating a member to fill each elected office, (president, vice presidents, secretary and treasurer).

President Stu Freeman appointed the following to serve on the Nominating Committee: Steve Fry, Louise Coffey-Webb and Carol Schwab. The committee met, and their recommendations will be presented at our next meeting (Oct. 19) as required in the bylaws. The election will take place at that time.

The president-elect will then ask members to fill the appointed positions like Parliamentarian and committee chairs, (Historic Sites, for example). cont'd. pg. 4)

"A DOOZY OF A DO THAT DID!"

By Joy Jacobs, Publicity Chair

More than 80 people, many dressed to the nines in 1920s finery, filled the lobby of the Culver Hotel to celebrate Culver City's 94th Anniversary at the Culver City Historical Society's "Doozy of a Do" fundraising event on Sunday, September 18, 2011.

Setting the mood with sentimental tunes, Doozy, a band playing sounds of the 1920s and 1930s, kept guests entertained with dancing and listening tunes while waiters traversed the room with bountiful trays of appetizers. (cont'd. pg.5)



The Culver Hotel buzzed with fun and the music of "Doozy."

~photo by Lachoff



OCTOBER 19TH GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING: ELECTIONS! Special Program: "History of the Culver City Police Department"

 ${f T}$ he Culver City Historical Society's Fall General Membership Meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 19th at 7:00 pm in the Multi-Purpose Room at the Veterans Memorial Building, 4117 Overland Avenue. Please park and enter from the rear of the building.

This is "Election Night" to choose the Society's next slate of officers and we ask the entire membership to come out to support and vote for the next Board which will take the reins for the next two years.

Our special guest will be Culver City Police Department Lieutenant Ronald lizuka who will tell of the history and growth of our city's Police Department with a PowerPoint presentation. Lt. lizuka is a veteran of almost 25 years on the force and the CCPD's current Public Information Officer.

The public is invited to enjoy the free program and students are encouraged to attend. The CCHS Archives & Resource Center (ARC) will be briefly opened following the meeting. Light refreshments will be served following the program (but remember: NO FOOD in the ARC!). For more information, please call the Society at (310) 253-6941 or email us at info@CulverCityHistoricalSociety.org. Also, visit our new website: www.culvercityhistoricalsociety.org for updates.